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15th December 2021 

 
Dear Families, 
 
In January we will be starting to invite selected children to take part in a variety of different learning 
activities either within the school day or before or after school. As a school we have received funding from 
the DfE to help catch up lost learning due to Covid lockdowns. As well as quality first teaching and 
intervention within the school day we have also planned to deliver the following: 
 

 Small group tuition within the school day 

 Small group tuition after school 

 Morning maths and reading in the computer room before school 
 
If your child has been selected to be part of any of the above activities, you will receive an invitation in the 
new year. Tuition will be targeted to ensure that the children’s learning needs are addressed and their 
progress is accelerated. In order for these groups to have the maximum impact on learning, it is vital that 
children attend regularly.   
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs Worsfold 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

